
Apply for a Working with Children 

Working with Children Check
You will need to supply SANFL with this check before being eligible for umpiring appointments

ALL umpires in South Australia who are 14 years of age and over are required to hold a Department of 
Human Services (DHS) Working with Children Check (WWCC).

You will need to supply SANFL with this check before being eligible for umpiring appointments.
1. If you have a current WWCC – please email a copy to sanfljuniorsumpiring@sanfl.com.au
2. If you do not currently have a valid WWCC, you can apply for one here: 

https://www.dcsiscreening.sa.gov.au/SCRequestApplicationIndividual

Information regarding the changes and checks can be found here:
https://screening.sa.gov.au/types-of-check/new-working-with-children-checks

TIPS FOR APPLYING:
 When applying please enter your details, then the following (please specify which umpire type you 

are):

 Once you have received WWCC clearance (which will arrive via email) please forward on to
sanfljuniorsumpring@sanfl.com.au so our records can be noted.

mailto:sanfljuniorsumpiring@sanfl.com.au?subject=WWCC
https://www.dcsiscreening.sa.gov.au/SCRequestApplicationIndividual
https://screening.sa.gov.au/types-of-check/new-working-with-children-checks
mailto:sanfljuniorsumpring@sanfl.com.au
https://www.dcsiscreening.sa.gov.au/SCRequestApplicationIndividual


Apply for a Working with Children 

APPLICATIONS FOR THOSE UNDER 18
 Complete your application online
 When you get to the ID section, select Print and Seek Verification (page 5)

a. Please see the link to identify an authorised verifier (this includes full-time teachers if this 
is easier) 

b. https://screening.sa.gov.au/about-checks/proof-of-identity
c. Please note: the verifying officer should not be a close relative of the applicant

 If under 18 a parent or guardian is required to sign the application (page 4)
 The completed application form is to be sent to DHS to begin the Screening process – email to 

dhsscreeningunit@sa.gov.au and please advise SANFL Juniors Umpiring by email that the 
application has been sent in, and provide an “SC” or “AP” number.

 Once you have received WWCC clearance (which will arrive via email) please forward on to
sanfljuniorsumpring@sanfl.com.au so our records can be noted.

Note: You are NOT required to pay for your WWCC.  Following the instructions provided will result in you 
not being charged.  SANFL do not refund anyone who makes a payment for their WWCC. 
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